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Message

This Comment is in response to the request to hike the electric rates charged to NC
Consumers. Why do we have to put up and live with having Nuclear Power Plants in the State,
when you are hiking as if we didn't. I would like to see a little push back because those Nuke
plants don't cost more to operate. Heck if we didn't piss off Putin by lying and having a proxy
using Ukraine maybe he would have sold some of Uranium One Back To Us. At what point do
you al-edged elected officials not line your pockets due to greed and do what is right for your
constituents. I guess this will never happen until they destroy the currency and you all get a
wake up call because your bank accounts are worthless. Then you will say What Happened.
You Shot yourselves in the foot, and this is what happens. Collapse.
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